
If you have a child, currently in Year 6 that has an EHCP 

and may require specialist provision starting in September 

2024, please come and have a look around our amazing 

school. 

We are hosting two open events:  

Wednesday 18th October @10:00am  

And  

Thursday 26th October @ 1:30pm 

 

If you intend to visit, please contact our office via telephone or email, details on our website, to 

confirm your attendance. 


